
RLA	Meeting	Minutes	10/18/2018	
	
In	attendance:		David,	Doug,	Kristen,	Chuck,	Dan	and	Marc	
By	phone:		
	
In	its	regularly	scheduled	October	Meeting:	
	
•	Membership:	
The	board	reviewed	membership	totals	and	budget	for	the	year.	
•Treasurer’s	report:	
The	Tag	Sale	netted	$1376.75	for	the	RLA.	
Wataba	Fest	netted	$662	in	sales	
•	Boats:	
The	plan	is	still	to	request	that	any	boats	left	on	the	beaches	be	removed	
for	winter	maintenance.	Date	TBD.		
•	Work	projects:		
Beach	and	Dam	cleanup	schedule	for	the	weekend	of	10/27.	
•	Town	of	Ridgefield:	
Doug	will	contact	the	Town	to	schedule	the	remediation	of	sediment	
removal	from	the	“delta”	at	Mountain	Rd,	as	per	their	agreement	with	
neighbors	in	that	area.	
•	Thanks:	
The	board	recognizes	the	following	people:	
Marc,	for	obtaining	raffle	gifts	for	Wataba.	
Marty,	for	dessert	donations	for	Wataba.	
David,	for	bulletin	boards.	
Chuck,	for	landscaping	@	Lakeside	Beach.	
•	Parking	
The	Board	will	designate	parking	spaces	at	our	lot	at	Crescent	Beach.		
Improvements	(gravel)	will	be	made	and	a	parking	(for	members	only)	
sign	will	be	added.	
•Upcoming	Dates:	
Boat	removal	TBD	
	
Next	Meeting:	Open	to	Members.	11/13		@	6:30.	
	
	


